
Letter:  Unity  at  the  Lake
serves at B&B
To the community,

Bread & Broth would like to thank Unity at the Lake Church
members  for  their  ongoing  support  of  our  efforts  to  ease
hunger in our community. About 10 Unity at the Lake (UATL)
members are regular Bread & Broth volunteers who serve and
cook at the Monday evening meals, help with the Bread & Broth
4 Kids Thursday bag packing and serve on B&B’s board.

As an all-volunteer, nonprofit organization, Bread & Broth
truly appreciates the support that we have received from UATL
since the program’s inception over 26 years ago.

On April 25, UATL donated $250 to sponsor another Adopt A Day
of  Nourishment.  UATL  members  Diana  Silva,  Sandra  Olivo,
Susanne Hoy, Gayle Bradshaw, Paige Rice and Jenna Poell came
to the dinner to help.

“The Unity at the Lake cooking and serving crew was happy to
be joined by the fellow members of Unity at the Lake to help
feed and serve our community,” commented Kathi Olsen, B&B’s
lead cook for the fourth week of the month. In addition to
Olsen,  UTLA  church  members  Cindy  Archer,  Bob  Neidermeyer,
Donna Hawsford, Cherie Kagan, Linda Witters and Mike Farnon
are the B&B volunteers who serve every fourth Monday of the
month.

St. Theresa Bread & Broth is very thankful for the partnership
it shares with Unity at the Lake Church and appreciates their
efforts at transforming lives in with positive and inspiring
deeds.

To partner with B&B as a donor or sponsor, contact me at
530.542.2876 or carolsgerard@aol.com
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Carol Gerard, Bread & Broth


